
Minutes 
Undergraduate Academic Affairs Committee 

April 6, 2017 
 

Members in Attendance:  C. Boyd, D. Barbeau, C. Matlock (representing E. Blessing), G. 
Barker, J. Haugen, J. Perolio, J. Burwinkel, J. Langan, K. Thatcher, L. Sweetman, M. Allen, 
R. Cole, R. Wood 
 
Guests in Attendance:  J. Agnew, S. Magoc 
 
Call to Order:  Rob Wood called the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m. 
 
Approval of Minutes from the March 2, 2017 Meeting:  The minutes were unanimously 
approved with corrections. 
 
New Business 
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 Business writing is currently a required core course.  In the new version, it 
becomes an option of several communication courses that the student can 
take to fulfill that particular part of the communication competency.   

 College Algebra is no longer a required course.   
 

 Development of UAAC Proposal Review Guidelines: 
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 Undergraduate Policy Proposal Summary:  
 

Jay Haugen discussed the eleven pages of policy changes.  He requested that 
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course work, for them to be able to get federal financial aid it HAS to apply 
towards their undergraduate degree or they would not get aid for that 
class. 
 

 Page 9

 


